Climate INvestmMenT Funds

November 29, 2012

His Excellency

Mr. Lucien Marie Noél Bembamba
Officer de I’Ordre National
Ministry of Economy and Finance
Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso

Your Excellency:

Subject: Endorsement of the Investment Plan for Burkina Faso under the Forest
Investment Program (FIP)

It is my pleasure to inform you that the FIP Sub-Committee, at its meeting on November
5, 2012, reviewed the Investment Plan for Burkina Faso, and endorsed the investment plan as a
basis for the further development of the projects foreseen in the plan and took note of the total
requested funding of USD 30 million in grant funding.

We would like to warmly congratulate Mr. Samuel Yeye, Advisor to the Minister and FIP
Focal Point, Ministry of the Environment and Standard of Living, for his excellent presentation
to the Sub-Committee introducing the investment plan.

Please do not hesitate to contact the CIF Administrative Unit or the staff from the African
Development Bank and the World Bank working with you on the investment plan if you have
any questions or need further clarification.

We look forward to receiving proposals for the projects identified in the investment plan
for Burkina Faso for approval of FIP funding by the Sub-Committee.

Sincerely,

D¢ Blws Lorr

Patricia Bliss-Guest
Program Manager, Administrative Unit
Climate Investment Funds

Attachment:
FIP Sub-Committee meeting of November 5, 2012 - Co-Chairs Summary



Cc:

Mr. Samuel Yeye, Technical Advisor, Ministry of the Environment and Sustainable )
Development, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso

MDB FIP Committee

Mr. Madani M. Tall, Country Director, World Bank

Mme Kamuanya Ginette Nzau-Muteta, Resident Representative, African Development Bank

Trustee



